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February 7, 2008

Sears Island JUPC Committee Members:
As a first step in the drafting of a conservation easement document, Maine Coast Heritage Trust was asked to provide an outline of proposed restrictions for this conservation portion of Sears Island.  In the attached, MCHT as possible easement Holder organization outlines in ‘plain English’ what the terms of a conservation easement for Sears Island would look like.  The legal language will be far more detailed and specific.  As we discussed at the last meeting, it is much easier to understand, discuss and come to agreement on the terms of a conservation easement while still in this conceptual form.

Let me remind you that this conservation easement document is only going to apply to the conservation area of the island.  
This outline is divided into sections that resemble the sections of most conservation easement documents.  

More specifically:

· A conservation easement begins with a purpose statement or paragraph that guides interpretations of the detailed provisions of the document.  

· The Future Land Use section provides a general introduction, discussing ownership of this portion of the island, and some general land use prohibitions.
· The subsequent sections, Structures, Surface Alterations, Vegetation Management, Waste Disposal, and Public Access address those different activities and rights, and are the real substance of the easement document.  

· Then come a number of Administrative Provisions that help clarify the ongoing working relationship between the landowner/Grantor, and the Holder.

The subcommittee of Dianne Smith, James Gillway, Scott Dickerson, Duane Scott and Amy Hughes have put much time into this draft document.  We anticipate discussion on some of these points, and I will be present to answer questions and be part of the discussion.  This document will eventually serve as a guide the drafting of the more detailed conservation easement document.








Sincerely,








Ciona S. Ulbrich








Project Manager

